Important Change in Birthday Celebrations at School

Due to the increasing number of students dealing with food allergies,
diabetes, and other specific health concerns, Disney will adopt a “food-free” policy
in regards to birthday treats at school starting the 2013-14 school year. Students
are more than welcome to bring individual items to give to each classmate, such
as pencils, books, stickers, or small individual non- food/candy treat bags (1 or 2
items are plenty, as we do not want “treats” to be a competition—just a fun way

to acknowledge your child’s special day). We understand that birthdays are very

special, and the goal is only to make the celebration something that ALL students
can enjoy. We never want to put children in danger, or eliminate students from
participating. Please drop off celebration items at the office at your convenience.
We will ensure that they get delivered to your child’s classroom in a timely
manner. If food items are brought to school, they will be sent home for you to use
in your family and friends celebration of your child’s birthday outside the school

day. Your support in following this practice is greatly appreciated!

THANK YoU!

TEAM DISNEY



